Stephanie Hesford

From: Jackie Mason (NS
Sent: Monday, 8 June 2015 6:55 PM

To: Stephanie Hesford

Subject: Greyhound racing should be banned.

Dear Madam Secretary

Please let these gorgeous animals live the life they deserve. Greyhound racing is an abhorrent form of gambling.
Yours sincerely,

Jackie Mason

QLD,



